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View the Winchester Trails 
Trailwriter 

each month on-line 
at www.PEELinc.com

 Yards of the Month Board Message

Upcoming Events
April 2  Daylight Savings-‘spring forward’
April 6  Maintenance Board Meeting 7pm
April 14  Good Friday – CFISD Holiday
April 16  Easter
April 21-22 WT Garage Sale 8am-4pm
April 28  CFISD Holiday
May 4  Maintenance Board Meeting 7pm
May 6 & 13 Pool Registration 10am-2pm

 Winchester Trails Residents,
 First, I would like to thank those who are attending the Board 
Meetings. The input we receive from the residents help us immensely 
in understanding differing viewpoints on the issues we encounter. We 
had very good input at the last meeting from residents that helped 
us to respond to their concerns. As a Board, we are taking positive 
action on items that were raised. 
 As we move ahead, we will be having meetings that will focus on 
topics that are of interest to all residents. For almost a year, one of 
the most discussed topics is the condition of the fence along West 
Road. In the coming weeks you will see more activity as we move 
ahead on presenting the issue to all residents of Winchester Trails. 
Since I have been on the Board since the November meeting, we have 
held open discussions on the fence issue and we have heard a variety 
of viewpoints. The Board will be presenting an amendment to the 
current Deed Restrictions that will formally allow the Maintenance 
Association to assume the preservation of the fence to level expected 
by the home owners.
 We will also be holding a session in one on the upcoming 
regularly scheduled meeting to discuss security in the Trails. We will 
communicate the meeting date so all residents can plan to attend. I 
highly encourage your participation. 
 Finally, thanks to all who have contacted me with ideas and 
suggestions. Your contribution is welcome and vital to making us 
better informed. 
 Happy Easter, Walter

9119 Tepee Trail – Jeff and Margaret Ottmann

10214 Dude Road – Jose & Antonia Martinez

2006 POOL INFO INSIDE!
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Social Committee Officers
Chairman
 (open)
Tennis Representative
 Alice Brunson ........................................................281-955-9045
Clubhouse Rentals
 Lesa Smith  ............................................................281-615-0335
Editor
 Sherry Wright ........................................................281-955-9737

MUD #9 Officers
David Gurghigian, President ................................. 281-894-4140
Jeff Ottmann, Vice President ................................ 281-469-1465
Wayne Wilcox, Secretary ...................................... 281-894-6233
Jim Giese, Assistant Secretary .............................. 281-890-5207
Sandor Karpathy ....................................................281-955-1138

To ask questions or report problems concerning the Winchester 
Trails Subdivision, call

PLANNED COMMUNITY MANAGEMENT
281-870-0585

Sheriff, Non-911 Calls .......................................... 713-221-6000Maintenance Association Directors
Holly Calbat .......................................................... 281-894-4535
Jim Malone ............................................................ 281-890-3803
David Othold ......................................................... 281-890-1799
Walter Sonne ..........................................................281-894-7117
Open

Jim Malone is the security representative for WT. 
His email can be found on the Security page of the Trails website.

 Business Classified Ads
Business Classifieds are $45.00. Please contact Donna Sommer, 
djsommer@aol.com, 832-237-4684.  

Social Committee Chairman Wanted
 Since no one has volunteered to be social committee chair, there 
is not going to be a children’s Easter Party this year. Sorry for the 
cancellation.  If anyone is interested in filling the social committee 
chair for the remainder of the year, please contact the board liaison, 
Holly Calbat, 281-894-4535 or email her at hcalbat@houston.rr.com

Newsletter Deadline
The deadline for the May newsletter is April 12.  All items should 
be sent to heggs23@sbcglobal.net.

Hope you have a 
Happy Easter!

trusttracy@aol.com281-246-4966

Did you expect a rabbit?
You won’t get the unexpected from us.

We have the
experience you
can count on.

Let us be the one 
you call when you 

need results.

Hope you have a 
Happy Easter!
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While it’s important to have a 401(k), it’s not 
enough.  To be a viable investment, you have to 
manage it.  At Edward Jones, we’ll make sure 
your 401(k) portfolio fits your goals.  So it works 
for you, not the other way around. 

To learn how Edward Jones can help make sense 
of your 401(k), call me today. 

YOUR 401(K)? 

IS  YOUR  CHECKBOOK 
MORE BALANCED THAN 

Deane M. Hafling 
8807 W Sam Houston Pkwy 
(West Road and the Beltway) 
(281) 469-4342 

www.edwardjones.com 
Member SIPC 
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YOUR SPRINKLER REPAIR SPECIALISTS! 

LICENSE #7396 RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL 

 (281) 744-6909 
NEW SPRINKLER SYSTEMS INSTALLED 
LANDSCAPING & CLEAN-UPS, MULCH 
LANDSCAPE LIGHTING & DRAINAGE 

Garage Sale Early Reminder!
 The next Trails Garage Sale will be coming the third weekend 
in April.  Now is the time to start your preparations, as “one 
man’s junk is another man’s treasure”.

Bravo Cook Boys Choir!
 On February 17, 2006, the Cook Middle School Boys Choir made 
an outstanding performance at the 2006 Texas Music Educators 
Association Convention in San Antonio, under the direction of 
Merry Marcotte, Mica Kolb, and Rebecca Hunt.  The boys worked 
countless hours preparing for this one day from the day school started 
last August. The event was well attended, even by our own school 
board superintendent, Mr. David Anthony.  Sitting front row and 
center was another very proud Ranger, who so generously supported 
these boys, Dr. Borneman. The boys choir represented the finest in 
Cy-Fair’s music department. They were not only the youngest to 
perform at this convention, but they were the only Boys Choir there. 
What a privilege it was to be a parent in the audience. Please be sure 
to congratulate them if you see any of them around the Trails and let 
them know how proud we are!
 Lesa Smith

Swin Team
 The Winchester “Hurricanes” Summer Swim Team will have all 
their events  held at the Winchester  Country Clubhouse at 9607 Rio 
Grande Road
 Any resident of Winchester Country, Winchester Trails or the 
immediate vicinity where another NWAL (Northwest Aquatic League) 
is not already in existence that is 18 years of age or younger as of 
May 31, 2006 and is a novice swimmer is eligible to join the swim 
team. 
 Please view our website at  www.eteamz.com/wsthurricanes  to 
view the season schedule, registration cost and current updates. Go  
Hurricanes !!!!!!

The Maintenance Board meets on the first 
Thursday of the month at 7:00pm in the clubhouse. 
All residents are encouraged to attend.
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

9211 West Rd @ Beltway 8
281-517-0006

Texas Flooring is your nearby fl oor covering source.
Come visit our showroom and explore the many choices of 

hardwood, carpet, laminate, ceramic tile, and vinyl products. 
We serve the residential and commercial community.

Let us be apart of your fl ooring project.

HARDWOODS & BAMBOO
Bruce, Robbins, Anderson, Hartco, Harris Tarket, WFI & Others

CERAMIC TILE
Master Tile, ICI, Interceramic, Hutcherson, Daltile, Emser & Others

LAMINATES
Pergo, Wilsonart, Witex, Armstrong, Quickstep, Mohawk & Others

CARPET
Shaw, Mohawk, Beaulieu, Holleytex, Coronet, Color Vision & Others

VINYL
Armstrong, Mannington, Earthwerks, Artistek, Winten, Tarkett

OTHERS
Countertops (Granite, Marble, & Ceramic), Wood

Refi nishing, Indoor/Outdoor Applications & Tub Surrounds

STORE HOURS
Mon. - Sat. 10:00 am - 6:00 pm

VISIT US AT
TEXASFLOORING.COM

Free In-home Estimates - Financing Available
In Store Specials - Quick Turn-Around

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

It’s a Baby Shower!
 As part of our Bronze Award, Troop # 10554 (Winchester Country 
and Trails) is hosting a baby shower throughout the month of May.  
New Layettes will be assembles and distributed to Mother’s facing 
crisis pregnancies.  Please consider purchasing any of the items listed 
below.  For pickup, please call Troop #10554 leaders Jennifer (281) 
894-0293 (WC) or Sandy (281) 807-3903 (WT) to schedule a pick 
up.  Thank you so much for your help and support of our project!
 Some ideas of items we need for our baskets (new please):

diapers- size newborn, 1 & 2 bottles
crib blankets and quilts (handmade is WONDERFUL)
baby oil    changing pads
baby powder   diaper rash cream 
booties/socks   travel size baby products 
“onesies”   diaper bags
baby sleepers and creepers (sleep and plays)   
baby lotion   baby shampoo
bibs    teething gel   
wipes    sippy cups
crib sheets   newborn caps  
pacifiers, nu-nu’s and binkies  nail clippers/grooming products

Articles in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do 
not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or any of its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles 
submitted by others. Federal Copyright Laws prohibit the reproduction 
of previously published materials which include newspaper articles, 
magazine articles and web page articles without the original author's 
expressed written consent. Please do not submit articles which are in 
violation of this law.
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5909 Highway 6 North 
9045 Highway 6 South 

COMING SOON…  
Atascocita, Champions, The 

Heights, Baytown & Pasadena 
bubblesexpress.com 

Supreme Package 
• BUBBLES Soft Touch Wash
• Free Vacuums
• Triple-Coat Rainbow Wax
• Soft Touch Rinse
• Wheel Treatment Package
• Under Body Wash 
• Clear Coat Protectant & Revitalizer 
• Rust Inhibitor 
Why pay $23 - $25 elsewhere? 

$10
Choice Package 
• BUBBLES Soft Touch Wash
• Free Vacuums
• Triple-Coat Rainbow Wax
• Super Silicone Drying Agent
• Soft Touch Rinse
Why pay $15 - $18 elsewhere? 

$6
Basic Package 
• BUBBLES Soft Touch Wash
• Free Vacuums

Why pay $6 - $9 elsewhere? $3

Why Pay More? 

MILESTONES
New Teenagers – Happy 13th!
4/9 - Thomas Mulholland
4/11 - Nicole Ancell
4/14 - Kristie Garza
4/15 - Wade Martin
4/26 - Ashley Kelley

New Voters – Happy 18th!
4/21 - Kasey Fernandez
4/30 - Kari McLead

New Adults – Happy 21st!
4/4 - Michael Bachmann
4/11 - Ahmer Dawoudi
4/22 - Erin Malone

Happy 10th Anniversary!
4/13 - David & Sarah Olvey

Happy 15th Anniversary!
4/26 - Jeff & Julie Kelly

H a p p y  B e l a t e d  2 0 t h 
Anniversary!
12/7 – Greg & Robin Smith

Welcoming Committee
 The Welcoming Committee is now ready to meet and greet all our 
new Trails residents.  If you are new to the neighborhood and have not 
been welcomed, please call Carolyn Stone at 832-237-8178 or email 
her at cstone@swrg.com. We want to stop by and say hello, get some 
information to introduce your family to the neighbors through the 
Howdy Partner article, and give you a handy packet of information 
to help familiarize you with your new neighborhood.  We also have 
Trails information available on our website at www.winchestertrails.
com  Welcome to the Trails!

About 56,000 Americans are over 
100 years old.

Did You Know?
The first commercially successful 
steamboat was Robert Fulton’s Clermont, 
built in 1807.

Sherry Wright
281-955-9737

K. Mathew Warnock, M.D.

Fondren Orthopedic Group L.L.P.
Orthopedic Surgery

Shoulder Surgery and Arthroscopy
FELLOWSHIP TRAINED

For your Orthopedic needs from children’s fractures to knee and shoulder 
injuries. Dr. Warnock provides the hands-on care your family needs.
He has additional expertise in the treatment of patients with complex

shoulder problems, including sports-related injuries,
reconstruction, and trauma.

281-807-4380

Orthopedic
s

At Its Best!

18220 SH 249, Suite 330
(1960 & 249)

www.Fondren.com
Se Habla Espanol

Fala-se Português
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WINCHESTER COUNTRY TRAILS MAINTENANCE ASSOC., INC. 
P.O. BOX 219223 

HOUSTON, TEXAS  77218 
(281) 870-0585 

TO:  Residents of Winchester Country Trails 

FROM:  Board of Directors 

RE: 2006 Swim Season

Your community pool opens Saturday, May 27, 2006.  Final swim day will be Sunday September 10th.  The pool will only 
be open when there is a lifeguard on duty. The Registration Form is enclosed.  Some Registration Forms will be available at 
the Club Facilities.  Please note and understand the importance of having an Emergency Telephone Number on 
the Registration Form. 

2006 POOL TAG REGISTRATION WILL BE THE SATURDAYS OF 
 MAY 6th & 13th AT THE POOL 10:00am till 2:00pm.

TAGS WILL BE AVAILABLE   *BY MAIL ONLY*   AFTER TAG DAYS; 5 to 10 days delivery.

POOL HOURS OF OPERATION

 May 27 through 31st    - 10:00 am to 9:00 pm
  Tuesday     CLOSED 

 June 1st through August 15th

  Monday    - 10:00 am to 9:00 pm 
  Tuesday    - CLOSED 
  Wednesday through Sunday - 10:00 am to 9:00 pm 

THURSDAY – ADULT SWIM - 9:00 pm to 10:00 pm 

 AUGUST 16 through SEPTEMBER 4 
Monday    - 4:00 pm to 9:00 pm 

  Tuesday    - CLOSED 
  Wednesday & Thursday  - 4:00 pm to 9:00 pm
  Thursday ADULT SWIM - 9:00 pm To 10:00 pm 

Friday    - 11:00 am to 9:00 pm
Saturday   - 10:00 am to 9:00 pm 

  Sunday    - 11:00 am to 9:00 pm 
  LABOR DAY - SEPT 4   - 11:00 am to 9:00 pm 

  Sept 9 & 10    
   Saturday   - 10:00 am to 9:00 pm 
   Sunday    - 11:00 am to 9:00 pm  

  POOL CLOSES MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2006. 

The following qualifications must be met in order to use the facilities: 
 1. Must wear swim tags at all times while at the pool. 
 2. Must be resident member and/or guest of a resident member. 
 3. Must be current on annual maintenance fees.

4. Must be in compliance with deed restrictions. 

Pool tags will be available for residents whose maintenance fees are current, for the cost of $1.00, per tag.  Please note that
maintenance fees must be paid ten (10) days prior to registration day. Official Pool Registration will be handled on 
site by the Winchester Country Trails Maintenance Association, by the Board of Directors. Tags will be issued 
based on the number of full-time household members listed.  Guest tags will be available at the pool for other than full-time 
household members for $1.00 per day.  REPLACEMENT TAGS FOR LOST OR STOLEN TAGS WILL BE AT THE 
EXPENSE OF THE HOMEOWNER.

After May 13th, you will need to contact PCMI at 281-870-0585 to make arrangements to obtain your tags *BY 
MAIL ONLY*.  There will also be an additional 1 time $5.00 administration fee due per order, in addition to the 
cost of the tags.  Expect 5 to 10 business days to receive.  
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WINCHESTER COUNTRY TRAILS MAINTENANCE ASSOCIATION, INC.

2006  POOL REGISTRATION 
8925 Rio Grande – Houston, Texas

DATE:________________

Please complete the appropriate information listed below and bring with you to Pool Registration 
on May 6th or 13th from 10am to 2pm.  Tags will only be available by MAIL thereafter & you 
should expect it to take 5 to 10 days to receive.

Pool tags will be issued to all property owners who have returned this form and have: 

"PAID ALL MAINTENANCE FEES AND ANY ACCRUED INTEREST IN FULL"

LIST FULL TIME RESIDENTS ONLY (Guest Tags Available at Pool)

Your Name________________________________________________________ 

Spouse____________________________________________________________

Street
Address__________________________________________________________________________

Home Phone #_______________________________ Email Address: ____________________________ 

Emergency Contact ________________________________ Phone 

#_________________________

NOTE: CHILDREN TEN YEARS OF AGE AND UNDER MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT.
 CHILDREN THREE YEARS AND OLDER MUST HAVE TAGS

**AGE IF UNDER 18 yrs 
Children's Names ___________________________________________ ____________________ 

   ___________________________________________ ____________________ 

    ___________________________________________ ____________________ 

    ___________________________________________ ____________________ 

OTHER FULL TIME RESIDENTS (**AGE IF UNDER 18 yrs)

_________________________________________________________________________________________
_

_________________________________________________________________________________________
_

PLEASE NOTE: IF YOU ARE RENTING PLEASE INDICATE PROPERTY OWNERS NAME AND 
ADDRESS BELOW AND PROVIDE WRITTEN NOTIFICATION FROM OWNER THAT YOU ARE 
THE TENANT AND YOU HAVE PERMISSION TO USE THE RECREATIONAL FACILITIES.

Tag Numbers Issued: 
_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________

After May 13, Mail form with $1 
per tag + $5 BY MAIL ONLY:

PCMI
PO Box 219223 
Houston, TX 77218
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Green Thumb Corner

(Continued on page 9)

 Spring is here again and we’ve already had a few warm spells to 
promote vigorous growth, so it’s time to get busy in the yard and 
garden to keep pace with nature. There are lots of colorful bedding 
plants in all the nurseries and April is a good time for planting if 
you didn’t take care of it last month. For best results, make sure the 
beds are raised and take the time to cultivate the soil and add lots of 
organic material. Keep the transplants well watered and give them a 
boost with a weak “starter solution” made by mixing a tablespoon of 
12-24-12 in a gallon of water. Avoid heavy feeding until plants are 
well established.
 Summer bulbs can be planted now - cannas, gladiolus, dahlia and 
caladium provide choices of color and height. Caladiums do well in 
shady areas, although the red varieties like some sunshine; for best 
results, wait until the soil temperature gets to 70 degrees. If you want 
instant color you can buy caladium plants rather than waiting a few 
weeks for the bulbs to produce results.
 Regular readers probably get tired of the continual references to 
mulching, but it is important for all flowers, shrubs and trees. It helps 
retain moisture, stabilizes soil temperature, prevents caking or erosion 
of the soil, deters weeds and makes it easier to pull out those that do 
poke through, as well as enhancing appearance. Smells good, too! A 
2" to 4" layer of coarse shredded pine bark mulch is ideal.

 Azaleas may be pruned, and the feeding period begins now that 
blooming is over. The recommended regimen is two or three light 
feedings every four to six weeks between now and the end of June, 
using one of the special high-acid formulas. Or you can use general 
purpose 12-24-12 and supplement with a soil acidifier such as 
copperas. The high-phosphorous 12-24-12 is also good for roses 
and hibiscus, both of which like a monthly feeding schedule. Other 
spring-flowering shrubs such as spirea (bridal wreath) may be pruned 
after blooming, and you can prune and repot the poinsettias.
 Chrysanthemums tend to spread like crazy, and it’s a good idea 
to divide and transplant at the end of this month or early May. The 
new shoots will produce more vigorous growth than the old central 
roots. Chrysanthemums are biologically programmed to bloom in 
October when we have equal hours of daylight and darkness, but in 
our southern climate we may also get a bonus flowering session in 
spring after a mild winter. Throughout the summer, keep pinching 
back the tips for bushier growth and more blooms.
 As the temperature starts climbing back into the 80’s the chinch 
bugs are likely to be feeding on our carefully-tended grass again, 
and there isn’t really any alternative to chemical treatment. Apply 
Diazinon granules to the lawn and beds every six to eight weeks. This 
also controls fire ants and takes care of fleas and ticks, and a good 

TOP25
Suburban Northwest

Office: 281/205-1890
Pager: 713/990-4171

TOP

25

Selling Winchester Trails
One Yard at a Time!

Visit us at: www.truly-texas.com

Sara Sells The Most Important Homes In The Area...YOURS!
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application around the house foundation helps to keep cockroaches 
out. 
 An herb patch is an attractive and aromatic feature in the garden, 
as well as being very useful - it’s great to be able to cook or garnish 
with freshly picked parsley, basil or cilantro. Plants are available at 
the nurseries, and basil and cilantro both grow very quickly from seed. 
Rosemary and oregano plants will survive for years in our climate, 
and mint is also perennial.
 In the vegetable garden, beds prepared at least two weeks earlier 
are ready for planting seeds now that the soil is warming up. Beans, 
squash, cantaloupe, cucumber and corn are all rewarding crops which 
can provide a good harvest from a relatively small area. Okra and 
eggplant may be transplanted this month or next, and it’s not too late 
for tomato and pepper plants.
 THIS MONTH’S TIP: After completing the main weekend chores 
of mowing and edging, it’s easy to overlook the final cleanup along 
the curb. A few minutes spent in sweeping up the clippings from the 
street will really enhance the appearance of your home and improve 
the quality of the neighborhood.
 Phil Richards
 (281) 890-4531

 

 

Green Thumb Corner - (Continued from page 8) Cartoon Corner
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With our laser, kids don‛t have to worry about shots or drills, because our laser can
be used to remove decay without the need for anesthetics in most cases.
That means kids, as well as adults, can usually enjoy visiting our offi ce.

Life CAN Be Beautiful!

initial X-Ray
with cleaning

$4500 Free Teeth
Cleaning with

invisable braces

Free
Evaluation

Call to schedule an
appointment.

OFF

www.softdental.com

Patient Testimonials

Dr. Nguyen is the most hitech-savvy dentist I have 
ever met. I have been a patient of Dr. Nguyen for 7 
years. His ability and knowledge to utilize computer-
ized equipment and hi-tech (laser etc.) equipment 
have amazed me. Dr. Nguyen works hard and do the 
best for his patients. I highly recommend Dr. Nguyen 
to be your dentist.

Jason Wong - Houston, TX USA

I can honestly state that my 12 year old twins truly 
enjoy their visits to the dentist. Dr. Nguyen is a 
wonderful dentist and has the nicest staff. He is very 
intelligent, patient and has state of the art equip-
ment. We have been coming to his offi ce for over 5 
years and have always received nothing but the best 
in service. I have and will continue to recommend 
Dr. Nguyen to other family members and friends.

Olga Salazar - Houston, TX USA

281-807-6111

Minh Nguyen, D. D. S., P.A.
Nancy Le, D. M. D.

Family & Cosmetic Dentistry

10028 West Rd. #108
Houston, Texas 77064
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Attention Teen Job Seekers!

 To be added or deleted from these service lists, please call Sherry 
Wright at 281-955-9737.  At age 19 you will automatically be 
dropped.

B- Baby-sitting    P- Pet-sitting    Y- Yardwork    
O- Odd Jobs    H- House-sitting

(*)=Red Cross Certified    (**)=CPR Certified (***) 1st Aide 
Certified (+) Red Cross, CPR and Aide certified

We would like to thank Houston Plant & Garden World for their  
sponsorship of our Yard of the Month program.  
Note:  Due to camera limitations we were able to show only a portion 
of these beautiful yards.  We encourage you to take the time to drive by 
these homes and enjoy the entire yard.

Advertising Information
Please support the businesses that advertise in the Winchester 
Trails Trailwriter. Their advertising dollars make it possible for 
all residents to receive a newsletter each month at no charge.  
No homeowners association funds are used to produce or mail 
the newsletters.  If you would like to support the newsletter by 
advertising, please contact  our Sales Representative, Donna 
Sommer at 832-237-4684; dsommer@PEELinc.com or our Sales 
Manager, Kelly Peel at 512-989-8905; kelly@PEELinc.com for 
ad information and pricing  The deadline for ads is the 10th of 
each month for the upcoming month’s newsletter.

The Trails Website
 The Trails has a new website: www.winchestertrails.com. 
Please visit it often for updates on 
committees and important contacts. 
You can also find links for deed 
restrictions, the newsletter and school 
info. You can even load money in your 
child’s lunch account from there! As 
always your feedback is important so 
let me know what you think.
Lesa Smith

ALUMAWOOD®

Performs like real wood can't.
 Put a Pergola in your backyard.

Enjoy Your Own
  Private Great Outdoors.

Call Today for a

FREE ESTIMATE
Recommended by
Consumer Advocate
Tom Martino

www.advancedsiding.com

• HARDIPLANK®  Siding Specialist
• Insulated Solid Core Siding
• Energy Efficient Replacement Windows
• Aluminum Patio Covers
• Re-Roofing Specialist

Not Available On-Line
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Peel, Inc.
203 W. Main Street, Suite D
Pflugerville, Texas 78660
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Willow Pointe
Winchester Country
Winchester Trails
Wortham Village

Houston

Barker Ranch
Cherry Creek on Brodie Ln.

Circle C Ranch
Courtyard
Coventry

Davenport Ranch
Estates of Shady Hollow

Granada Hills
Harris Branch

Highland Park West Balcones Area
Hutto Parke

Lakeside Estates
Ridgewood

Scenic Brook
Settlers Park/Crossing/Overlook

Stone Canyon
Villages of Hidden Lake

Westcreek

Austin

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing

We currently publish newsletters
for the following subdivisions:

Publishing
community newsletters 

since 1991

 512-989-8905 www.PEELinc.com

Kelly Peel, Sales Manager
kelly@PEELinc.com • 512-989-8905


